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MINUTES OF THE MEETING OF ALL HALLOWS PCC HELD IN CHURCH 

ON Monday 9th January 2023 AT 7.00PM 

Present:  Revd Jean Lamb, Mrs M Hicking, Mrs D Ritchie, John Rigby, Mrs E Wilson, Mr B Cox, Miss L Freeman,  

Mr S Hicking, Mr G Thompson, Mrs P Yarnall. 

The meeting was opened with prayers led by Jean and chaired by John Rigby 
 

Item 
1. APOLOGIES were received from Revd K Williams, Mr G Francis, Mrs P Thompson 
 

2. Minutes of the 14th November Item 10.3 add to All Hallows ‘Primary’ Choir then accepted as a true record. 

     Agenda Minute Action Date 

3 Matters Arising  

 

Thanks were given for streaming the Midnight 
Christmas Communion service, for the presence 
of Bishop of Sherwood and the many visitors that 
attended the service 

None 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

4 Correspondence From J Tattersfield thank you for the team who 
put up the stall and for the funds raised for the 
Ark 

None  

5  Rector’s Business JL Thanked the PCC members for joining the 
Prayer Book Society. Interesting literature has 
since been received. 
 
 

Make links with 
churches with PBS 
membership 

 

6 Churchwardens’ 
business 

1. DR had prepared a draft mock up of the profile 
for circulation 
 

2. Complaint received from neighbour bothered 
by the bells ringing a peal 

 

3. Christian Aid Soup & Roll offer first Saturday in 
the month during lent 

 

4. Plaques – faculty gone to the Chancellor for 
approval 

EW to invite 
contributions 
 

Inform via social media 
when next peal  
 

Inform Cath Crane 

10.01.23 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 7. Sexton’s Report 
 

1. Next interment: the late Sadie Fish in New 
Garden of Rest 

Families waiting for 
Chancellor response 
  

 
 
 

8. Wider 
8.1 Social group 
 
 
 
 

8.2 Memorial Hall 
Doc circulated 
 
 

8.3 Deanery 

1. Christmas Bazaar raised £1500. An enjoyable 
morning 

 

2.  Meeting to be called to set dates for the year 
 
 

Year end figures circulated 
 
 

Final Giving for Ministry top up to £41,000  
(£1000 more than promised) 

 
 

 
 

DR to arrange 
 
Healthy bank balance 
 
 
Next meeting in March 

 
 

 
 
 

18.01.23 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

8.4 The Ark Thank you message from the Ark read out. Total 
funds raised mainly due to the Nativity Stall 
£1265 
 

  

8.5 AHMF 
 

Christmas Lunch - £100 left over sent to The Ark 
Breakfast Club 12-17 attenders  
Planning for future events at next meeting 

 
 
AGM due 
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Agenda Minute Action Date 
 

9 Younger 
9.1 Safeguarding  
 

9.2 Messy Church 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

9.3 
All Hallows School 

1. Ultimatum to Churchwardens to complete 
their training 

 

1. Christmas party 25 children and their parents. 
Very much enjoyed, good spiritual input. 
 

2. Crib service better attended than 2021 
 

3. 2023 Themes from the Bible Stories 
 

4. Christingle, suggest make as part of MC next 
year 
 
1. Over Christmas we had 3 schools represented 

with over 1,300 children in church for the 
school services 

 

2. Collections £300 sent to Children’s Society  

Book face to face 
training  
 

Continue with the 
format. Great feedback 
received. 
 

January – Noah’s Ark 
 

Oranges prepared in 
church 
 

URGENT 
 
 
 
 
 
 

21.01.23 
 
11.01.23 

10 Deeper 
10.1 Ministers 
 

10.2 Pastoral 
 

 
10.3 Homegroup 

 ‘Follow Me’ with Pilgrim course – a lovely 
fellowship group developing. 
 

Disappointed that the Care Homes continue to be 
closed due to Covid outbreaks 
 

Going strong 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

11 Business 
11.1 Finance 
Papers circulated 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

1. Final Giving for Ministry £41000 paid  

2.  Asked to Pay £62592 GfM for 2023 
 

3. Total £375 sent to Children Society 
 

4. November sent £500 to RBL 
 

5. Payaz card reader cost £379.  
 

6. VAT return on annual servicing £130 
 

7. GBC clock grant £240 received 
 

8. Budget out turn presented.  
 

£19804 outstanding 
 

Offered to pay £36000 
with top up at year end 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Shortfall end of year  
-£4929 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

11.2 Building  
 
 

1. Full electrical survey done cost £900 
 

2. Proposal by EW that all the main lights in Nave 
and Chancel are replaced with LED bulbs. 
Total quote under £4000. Seconded by SH 

 

3. Next meeting to be arranged.  

 
 

All in agreement 
Ask for donations 
towards the work 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
30.01.23 

11.3 Electoral Roll Nothing to report 
 

  

12 AOB 1 Ladies Fellowship groups setting up 

 

2. JR asked for survey on return of use of chalice 

 

3. APCM date to be decided next meeting 

 

Dates in diary 
  
 
Responses to keep 
individual cups for now 
 
EW then to send out 
requests for reports 

 
 
 
Ongoing 
 
 
 

 
 

The meeting ended with a closing prayer and sharing of the Grace.     Meeting closed at 8.30 pm 
 

Next meeting Monday 13th February 2023 in church at 7.00pm 


